
Owls’ Class Blog    7.5.21 

Welcome to Owl’s Class Book Blog. We have been 
reading Kaspar the Prince of Cats by Michael Morpurgo 

during our English lessons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kaspar the Prince of Cats is about an orphan called 
Johnny Trott, who is a bell boy at the Savoy Hotel in 
London. He meets Kaspar after his owner Countess 
Kandinsky comes to stay at the hotel. Unfortunately, 
tragedy strikes and the Countess dies. Jonny’s 
relationship with the cat and a recent encounter with a 
young girl, takes him on a journey on the famous ship 
“The Titanic.” 



This novel has provided our class with lots of exciting 
writing opportunities, such as: character descriptions, 
persuasive adverts and balanced reports.  

We have thoroughly enjoyed reading class novels and 
the opportunities for reading aloud to the class. Lucas 
T said, “I have really enjoyed my English lessons 
recently and I’m always excited to find out what 
happens next in the book.” 

We have just two chapters left to read. We are so 
hooked that we all moan when Miss Silver says we 
aren’t reading anymore!  

Harry said, “I predict that both Johnny Trott and Mr 
Stanton will survive the terrible disaster and be 
reunited with Lizzibeth and Kaspar. Mr Stanton might 
adopt Johnny Trott, finishing with a happy ending.” 

Alesha disagrees. Alesha said, “I predict that there will 
be another twist! The main character, Johnny Trott, is 
going to die.” 

This book is highly recommended by Owls’ Class and if 
you want to find out how it ends, you’ll have to read it 
for yourself! 

 

 

 

 



Top Tip for choosing your next book! 

Don’t judge a book by its cover – read the first 
sentence instead: 

The best time to talk to ghosts is just before the sun 
comes up… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marley was dead: to begin with… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



All children grow up, except one… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once upon a time in the middle of winter, when 
snowflakes fell like feathers, a certain Queen sat at her 
window sewing… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



KS2, keep an eye out in the school library for our ‘Don’t 
judge a book by its cover’ books. Read the first line and 
see if it’s for you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This blog was written by Lucas, Hannah, Harry and 
Alesha. Thanks for reading! 

 

 

 

 


